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FOX HLM CORPORATION

NEW YORK ÎWtôiOTL
February 27, 1923.

A. W» Currie, Esq., 
McGill University, 
Montreal, Canada.

Dear Sir

Your letter of February 22nd is received. Please accept my 
thanks for your offer of cooperation in taking pictures of 
McGill University. It will be sane weeks before we are 
ready to make these pictures and I will advise you in advance 
as to what our plans are.

There are one or two Universities still to be heard from in 
this connection and as soon as this has been done and a tentative 
program laid out, I will advise you. It seems to me that a prod­
uction of this nature should be interesting to the general public 
as well as to the educational world.

Yours faithfully,

GORDOIT 3TIIES
DIRECTOR

G3.MG.


